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September 8, 2015 
 

Honorable Bob Blumenfield, Chair 
Trade, Commerce and Technology Committee 
 
 
At its meeting held on September 8, 2015, the Economic Development Committee considered a 
Municipal Facilities Committee (MFC) report relative to funding for a real estate and market 
feasibility study to explore potential re-use options for publicly-owned properties in San Pedro 
and Wilmington.  The Committee approved the recommendations contained in the MFC report 
dated September 2, 2015. 
 
This matter is referred to the Trade, Commerce and Technology Committee.  Pursuant to the 
referral of this matter, the subject Council file is hereby transmitted to you for consideration by 
your Committee. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sharon Gin 
Economic Development Committee Clerk 
 
14-1330-S2_EDC action 090815.doc 

HOLLY L. WOLCOTT 
CITY CLERK 

___ 
 

GREGORY R. ALLISON 
EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
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this matter, please refer to the 

Council File No.14-1330-S2 
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